

Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

Celebrating the Lives of Three Great Captains

1 message

Announcement-Do Not Reply

Fri, Oct 25, 2013 at 9:24

<announcement@cnu.edu>

AM

To: faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>, employees <employees@cnu.edu>, students <students@cnu.edu>

This fall, the university community was saddened by the loss of three Captains:

Ben Kunkel, Class of 2010

Dr. Ed Weiss, Professor Emeritus

Coach Ed Davis, Assistant Football Coach

Members of the Christopher Newport family are invited to celebrate the lives of these great Captains

Ben Kunkel Memorial Service Friday, October 25 6 p.m., Pope Chapel

Dr. Ed Weiss Memorial Service
Sunday, November 3
1:30 p.m., Music & Theater Hall
Dr. Weiss' family asks that you dress casually and
wear your best Hawaiian shirt.

Coach Ed Davis Memorial Service Arrangements will be forthcoming.

Please contact the Office of University Events at cnuevents@cnu.edu or (757) 594-8061 with questions.